

Wednesday, 3 July 2024

Research Team Victorian Aboriginal Community Controlled Health Organisation 17-23 Sackville Street Collingwood VIC 3066

Dear Accord Administrator

Re: Letter of Support for marra ngarrgoo, marra goorri: The Victorian Aboriginal Health, **Medical and Wellbeing Research Accord**

I am pleased to provide this letter of support on behalf of Murray PHN (Primary Health Network) for marra ngarrgoo, marra goorri: The Victorian Aboriginal Health, Medical and Wellbeing Research Accord ('Research Accord').

We are aware of the principles of the Research Accord and understand that it aims to increase the ethical standards of health, medical and wellbeing research that impacts Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people in Victoria.

We, at Murray PHN, commit to the aims, principles and actions of the Research Accord and look forward to future engagement with the next stages of the Accord.

We also invite you to see our approach to the work that we do in our region to support First Nations Peoples through our First Nations Health and Healing Strategy.

Please feel free to email communications@murrayphn.org.au if we can assist VACCHO with Research Accord communications to our stakeholders, through our e-newsletters.

Yours sincerely,

Matt Jones

Chief Executive Officer

phone: 03 4408 5600

email: mjones@murrayphn.org.au

Bendigo, VIC 3550 T: 03 5441 7806



3/148-150 Welsford Street, Shepparton, VIC 3630 T: 03 5831 5399

Innovation

